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Tuesday 21st April 2020 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

 
Re: Year 6 Residential and Activity Week 

 

I am writing to inform you of the sad news that the Year 6 residential to Kingswood will not 

take place this year. We know that the children who were expecting to go on the residential 

will be upset to hear this news but they will also understand that it is as a result of the 

current situation with COVID19 and keeping everyone safe. 

 

We will be refunding you fully over the next 5-10 working days. Please bear with us as we get 

this sorted. 

 

We also understand that the children who would have been taking part in the Year 6 Activity 

Week will also be sad that it may not happen or happen in the same way as was planned.  

 

However I wanted to let you know that should the children be back in term 6 we will do 

everything we can to create a week which will be memorable and fun for all the children.  

Of course we have no idea at this moment in time when schools will re-open for everyone.  

 

Many thanks for your continued understanding and remember that the best way to 

communicate with us, should you have any questions, is via email using the 

manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk email address. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

AMKnoupe  

 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 
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